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Blind visitor

You regularly visit relatives who live near the park.

One of your main hobbies is gardening and you take advantage of your visit to explore the park, enjoying the smell and touch of plants and shrubs over different seasons.

Sadly, over the past few years there has been less and less to enjoy owing to a decline in maintenance and a reduction in the number of flower beds.

Before the meeting, think about:

· How the garden areas could be planned to help visitors with visual impairment?

· What type of plants could be introduced to the park for your enjoyment?

· What safety measures need to be incorporated in new developments?
